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Sheppard Mullin Receives 2024 Firm Volunteer Award

Washington Legal Clinic for the Homeless
10.25.2024

Sheppard Mullin received the 2024 Firm Volunteer Award from the Washington Legal Clinic for the Homeless
(WLCH) in recognition of its pro bono efforts on behalf of and in partnership with WLCH.

Specifically, special counsel Elfin Noce, along with several other Sheppard Mullin attorneys, provided legal
representation to low-income D.C. residents regarding housing. According to WLCH, “the volunteers from
Sheppard Mullin have been enthusiastic, creative and persistent in fighting for housing justice for our clients.”

The firm was honored with its award at a volunteer reception in D.C. on October 22, 2024.
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